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NM PED/NAVAJO NATION REQUIRED COVID-19 PROT L

During working hours, staff, students, and visitors shall wear a CDC approved facemask regardless of vaccination status
while inside any school building that is located on the Navajo Nation.

Staff are no longer required to have a self-health screen for any COVID-19 symptoms prior to coming to any CCSD
facilities.

Staff are not required to use the Schoollnfo App.

Supervisors must report ONLY STAFF positive COVID cases to the COVID Reporting email, Follow-ups will be made by
the Health & Wellness Specialist or Health Office Team at the buildings.

Personal protective equipment will be readily accessible to all personnel entering CCSD facilities. It will be in view and
offered if needed. If more facemasks, hand sanitizer, or disinfectant is needed, a request using School Dude shall be done
requesting what items are needed.

Hand sanitizer stations are strategically placed throughout the building encouraging hand washing.

Bathrooms are also open for use of sinks etc.

Refillable water stations along with water fountains are allowed and will be treated as a high touch area requiring frequent
disinfecting.

All buildings have been marked with social distancing markers along with one-way directional traffic flow.

COVID-19 posters (Stop the Spread, Hand Washing, Face Coverings) are posted throughout the buildings encouraging
healthy behavior to help stop the spread.

The Warehouse is responsible for taking and delivering orders as they receive them.

Additional cleaning/sanitizing protocols are in place to address high touch/high traffic areas. Custodial staff have received
training on addressing high touch areas for disinfecting.

Custodians have received training along with information on products (Prevent X 24/7) used to combat COVID-19.
Disinfectant will be supplied in each classroom for staff to utilize when needed.

HVAC systems have filters changed out more frequently along with dampers opened at 100% to allow more air flow inside
the buildings.

To help avoid cross contamination and health considerations isolation rooms will be utilized for the remainder of the
2022-2023 SY.

CCSD will continue to closely monitor and adhere to the New Mexico Department of Health, NM PED Tool Kit and the New Mexico
Governor’s health orders.

Updates with Navajo Nation health orders will also be implemented as they update and change throughout the school year.



